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Contact: Rob van lersel

1 May 2018

Department of Planning & Environment
Locked Bag 9022
GRAFTON NSW 2460

via Email: northcoast@planninq.nsw.qov.au

Attention: Ms Jenny Johnson

Dear Jenny

PP_2016_BYRON_004_00

Planning Proposal for Amendment of Byron Local Environmental Plan 2014 - Tyagarah
Airport

The Department of Planning and Environment issued a Gateway Determination for the above
planning proposal on 24 March 2016. A number of extensions of time were subsequently granted
in relation to this Gateway Determination.

Following a resolution of Council on 19 April 2018, we will no longer be pursuing the proposed

amendment to Byron LEP 2014 and therefore wish to formally withdraw the Planning Proposal.

Thank you for your assistance relating to this matter

Should you have any enquiries please contact Rob van lersel by phone (02) 6626 7054 or email
rob.va n iersel(@bvron. nsw.qov. a u

Yours sincerely

Rob van lersel
Major Projects Planner
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